
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in The Merced County Fair. We are excited to be 

planning the 2025 Fair! Please complete and return the enclosed Concessions 

application.  

 

All applications will be considered with particular emphasis placed on the type of 

food items being offered before a contract is issued. Concessionaires must submit a 

completed application along with photos of their concession stand and a full menu 

for each stand they wish to bring. You will be contacted by the Concessions Manager 

if we have available space for your stand and at that time, we will process a contract 

for the 2024 Merced County Fair.   

 

 

 

 
 

Direct Inquiries To: 

 

Concessions Manager  

(209) 722-1507  

Merced County Fair 

900 Martin Luther King Jr., Way 

Merced, California  95341 

E-Mail: info@mercedcountyfair.com 

Fax:  (209) 722-3773 

 APPLICATION FOR CONCESSION SPACE 

              2025 MERCED COUNTY FAIR 

                          JUNE  4-8, 2025 

mailto:info@mercedcountyfair.com

